Marla Camerino

From: Scott McCarter <scott@redwoodurban.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 5:20 PM

To: Marla Camerino

Subject: Altar Brands - Permit Application- Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

-EXTERNAL-

Hi- as an owner of two properties in the area (The Hubb at 100 W. Broadway and 210 Third Lofts on the Promenade), |
strongly support this application.

Sincerely,

Scott McCarter
Redwood Urban



